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Dear parents,

Non-violent upbringing and the safety of children are vital issues that are not only important for you but also for the Youth and Family Office. This is why we have initiated the “Mighty Kid” campaign. 
Your child’s teacher gave your child a personal encouragement in the form of a “Mighty Kid” empowering doll. The teacher presented one of these dolls to all the children in the class. These dolls help children to find new courage. The courage to talk openly about their worries. The “Mighty Kid” doll lets your child know: “You are not alone in this world. Lots of people are here to help you. Talk to them about your worries.”

Do you have any questions about crisis and emergency situations in the family? The on-call service of Graz Municipality is available every day of the week, around the clock. Give us a call at +43 316 872-3043.


